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TO:  All Subaru Dealers  
 
FROM: Subaru Fixed Operations 
 
SUBJECT:  2015 Outback Trailer Hitch dealer kit: Stop Sale 
 
PART NUMBER:  L101SAL010 
 
DATE: July 11, 2014 
 
 
 
Please be advised that Subaru of America is stopping the sales of the 2015 
Outback Trailer Hitch dealer kit, p/n: L101SAL010.   
 
All 2015 Outback Trailer Hitch dealer kits are to be returned to the facing 
RDC.  The stop sale is due to a potential mounting hardware issue.  
 
Any 2015 Outback Trailer Hitches which were properly installed are not 
affected by this stop sale.  Installations of the trailer hitches at SYO are 
currently not affected. 

An announcement regarding the future availability of the 2015 Outback 
Trailer Hitch dealer kits will be post on Subarunet. 
 
As always, detailed information including part numbers and application 
information has been posted on Subarunet.com under Fixed Ops-
Marketing/Accessories. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,    
 
 
Subaru Fixed Operations 
 

    


